
DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY 
SAVANNAH DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 

100 WEST OGLETHORPE AVENUE 
SAVANNAH, GEORGIA 31401-3640 

REPLY TO 

ATTENTION OF: 

NOVEMBER 1 2 2015 
Regulatory Division 
SAS-2007-00388 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Extension of Comment Period 


Draft Environmental Impact Statement 

Glades Reservoir Water Supply Project 


By Joint Public Notice dated October 30, 2015, the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
advertised Department of the Army application SAS-2007-00388, for the proposed 
construction of the Glades Reservoir Water Supply Project on Flat Creek, in Hall 
County, Georgia; and that a Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for the 
proposed has been published in the Federal Register. 

The comment period for the DEIS is hereby extended for 45 days; ending on 
February 15, 2016. 

The Corps will hold an open house and public hearing to allow for public presentation 
of comments on the DEIS. The open house and public hearing will be held on Tuesday, 
December 8, 2015, from 5:00 - 9:00pm, at the Hall County Board of Commissioners' 
Auditorium, located at 2875 Browns Bridge Road Gainesville, Georgia 30504. The 
open house will be from 5:00pm to 6:00 pm, with public hearing to begin at 6:00pm and 
end at 9:00pm. 

Comments may be submitted on the DEIS via the following methods: 

• At the public hearing through comment forms 
• Verbally through the court reporter at the public hearing 
• By emailing CESAS-RD@usace.army.mil 
• Online at http://www.gladesreservoir.com/ 
• By letter to Commander, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, Savannah District, Attention: 
Regulatory Division SAS-2007-00388, 100 West Oglethorpe Avenue, Savannah, 
Georgia 31401-3640 
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